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Scott - DNR, Eric <eric.scott@state.co.us>

Objection to the Acme Brick Mine Expansion 
1 message

Ben Maxwell <Ben@hmcapitalgroup.com> Mon, Oct 25, 2021 at 9:47 AM
To: "Eric.scott@state.co.us" <Eric.scott@state.co.us>

Eric,

 

We live directly adjacent to the proposed new mine expansion for Acme Brick in Golden, CO.  We strongly object to any
expansion of the existing mine lease or operation on this site.  Our home is on well water and our aquifer is directly below
the proposed site.  This has the potential to make our only source of water unusable, not to mention the environmental
impacts of expanding a mine in the middle of a small city like Golden. 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Ben Maxwell

www.hmcapitalgroup.com

720-220-7642

 

 

 

This message may contain confidential or proprietary information intended only for the use of the Addressee(s) named
above or may contain information that is legally privileged.  If you are not the intended addressee, or the person
responsible for delivering it to the intended addressee, you are hereby notified that reading, disseminating, distributing or
copying this message is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this email by mistake, please immediately notify us by
replying to this message and delete the original message and any copies immediately thereafter.
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